
Lady Red Devil Basketball ’10

Megan
Huntley

This sophomore 
will play as guard for 
the team. She is the 
daughter of Gaylen 
and Vicky Huntley.

Kiah
Blau

Kiah is a sophomore 
and the daughter of 
David and Stephanie  
Blau. She will play as 
forward for the team.  
She is a returning 
letterman.

Tiffany
Anderson

Tiffany is a junior 
who  wi l l  p lay  as 
forward. She is the 
daughter of Thomas 
and Karen Anderson.

Miller and Associates

109 E. 2 Street – McCook – 308-345-3710

The 
Carpet Center

105 W. Commercial — Oberlin — 785-475-3012

Jordan
Dreher

Jordan is a return-
ing letterman and the 
daughter of Joe and 
Melissa Dreher. She is 
a junior who will play 
as guard.

133  S. Penn — Oberlin, KS  — 785-475-2421

Mary
Olson

Mary is a senior and 
the daughter of Mark 
and Barbara Olson. 
She is a returning 
letterman who will 
play as forward for 
the team.

Adrienne
Pauls

A d r i e n n e  i s  a 
returning letterman. 
She is a senior who 
is the daughter of 
Rick and Dori Pauls. 
Adrienne will play the 
forward position for 
the team.

Countryside Veterinary 
Clinic of Oberlin P.A.
 Mark R. Olson D.V.M.—  Travis A. Hissong, D.V.M.

N. Hwy 83 — Oberlin — 785-475-3808 — 1-800-953-3808

Triple S Photography
Looking for Summer Weddings

Contact:  K.D. Sowers
www.triplesphotography.com—821-0275

Ashley
Horton

This senior is the 
daughter of Dalene 
Hor ton .  She  i s  a 
returning letterman 
who will play as guard 
for the team.

Triple S Photography
Looking for Summer Weddings

Contact:  K.D. Sowers
www.triplesphotography.com—821-0275
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Jessica
Fredrickson
Jessica is a senior 

and will play as guard 
for the team. She is the 
daughter of Jim and 
Tammy Fredrickson.  
Jessica is a returning 
letterman.

Brandi
Diederich

Brandi is a senior 
and the daughter of 
Steve and Marilyn  
Diederich. She is a 
returning letterman 
and will play as guard 
for the team.

Fredrickson 
Insurance Agency

183 S. Penn – Oberlin – 785-475-3883

Decatur County
Feed Yard LLC

2361 Hwy. 83 – Oberlin – 475-2212


